
The Voyagers - Year 5

In Spanish, we 
have been 
learning words 
and phrases 
related to family.

We have been writing 
Based on Shaun Tan’s 
wordless book called 
‘The Arrival’.

We have enjoyed 
rounders, cricket 
and swimming in PE. 
Also, we have been 
increasing our 
fitness by running a 
mile.

In RE, we have 
been learning about 
Buddhism and 
questioning our 
thinking using 
philosophy. 

Maths has been 
focused on 
decimals, shape and 
position and 
direction

For Geography, we explored 
Cambridge to gather 
information on land use. 
Luckily, the sun was shining 
and we had a great day!

We also had a visit from PC Sam Hale 
who talked to us about online safety 
and cyber-bullying. We have also 
been learning about respect in PSHE. 


